
 

 

 

 

Welcome to Heart Math Tutoring! Watch this 2-minute video or read on for an overview 

of our program and next steps for getting started.  

 
  

Welcome to Heart Math Tutoring!  

Thank you for signing your child up for Heart Tutoring. We are excited to have fun with math 

together this year! Your child has been nominated to receive free virtual tutoring twice a week 

for 30 minutes during the school day through our program. Read on for next steps! 

 

Device Set-Up 

You can get your student ready for their first session by reviewing our Virtual Tutoring 

Expectations and ensuring that their technology is ready to go! *We recommend students use their 

CMS devices during tutoring. 

• If your child is using a Chromebook - Practice logging into Jamboard using your child's 

school email address. 

• If your child is using a tablet or smartphone - Confirm the Jamboard application is 

downloaded and sign-in using your child's school email address.  

https://hearttutoring.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Virtual-Tutoring-Reminders-for-Families-Merged.pdf
https://hearttutoring.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/09/Virtual-Tutoring-Reminders-for-Families-Merged.pdf
https://jamboard.google.com/
https://jamboard.google.com/
https://youtu.be/HUiF7J20zWw


 

Welcome Session 

Our team will reach out to notify you of the date and time for your student's Welcome Session. 

This will be a 30-minute session during the school day at a time approved by your child's school. 

During this time, we will introduce our technology platforms and play a few math games to 

determine program eligibility. 

 

Math Resource Kit 

After completing the their Welcome Session, accepted students will receive a FREE math 

resource kit by mail that includes math materials for use during tutoring sessions as well as 

additional resources to help keep those math muscles strong all year long! 

 

Program Timeline 

Our program will continue virtually through the school year, and the enrollment process is outlined 

below. We anticipate that most tutors and students will begin tutoring sessions by the first week of 

November, with some starting sooner. We will reach out when we have your child's tutoring days 

and times confirmed.  

 

 

 

Heart Student Onboarding Process 
 

  

 

 

Become a Heart Tutor! 

 

You are invited to become a volunteer tutor! Choose a 1-hour weekly time to virtually tutor 

students. Volunteers are given everything they need - activities, materials, and live virtual support 

from a Heart staff member. Learn more and sign up here today!  

 

 

 

 

 

https://hearttutoring.org/volunteers/become-a-volunteer/

